
 

                  

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2019-08-23-015 

TO                  :    ALL COMPONENT SOCIETY PRESIDENTS, SPECIALTY                

DIVISIONS, SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 

SUBJECT       :    NATIONAL BLOOD DONATION DAY 

                (September 25, 2019) 

DATE             :      AUGUST 23, 2019  

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

Warmest Greetings! 

On Behalf of the Organizing Committee, PMA National Officers and Board of 

Governors we are honored to cordially invite you to join our National Blood 

Donation Day in celebration of the Medicine Week on September 25, 2019. The 

objective of which is to cater to the increasing needs of patients afflicted with 

Dengue and other related blood illnesses.  

We would highly appreciate your favorable response regarding this matter. 

Very respectfully yours,  

 

MA. LILYBETH P. NAGUIT, MD 

Overall Chair 

PMA- 62nd  Medicine Week Celebration  

Noted by:  

 

0RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 

Secretary General  

 

 

JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD  

Presidents 


